
Dear Neighbours, Friends and Family,

 

We are working around the clock to ensure we are well

stocked and continue to remain open 24 hours a day, seven

days a week.

 

You are our first concern and we will continue providing

you with the same quality service, products, prices and

hours. We will remain accessible to you with our wide

range of available products including dairy, bakery, fresh

produce, health and wellness products and toiletries. Our

stores employ certified food handlers who are taking

precautions to ensure we sanitize and limit risks, based on

Government Guidelines.

 

We will keep you informed on a regular basis. In the

meantime, stay safe and healthy, and remember that your

local Rabba market is open and ready to serve you 24 hours

a day, 7 days a week.

 

Sincerely,

Your Rabba Team 


